

LiFE Multi-Academy Trust

LE3 6NF Head of School: Mrs N Grant

Cuffling Drive Leicester

Telephone: 0116 287 2487 Email: Office@braunstonefrith.org.uk

20th August 2025

Dear parents/carers,

We hope you have had a relaxing enjoyable summer holiday and have had time to spend with family and friends.

We cannot wait to welcome you back to school on **Tuesday 26th August**. Here are a couple of reminders:

- In the morning, gates open at 8.30am and close at 8.50am. We would like to see as many children as possible arriving at 8.30am each day so that we can maximise learning and Crew time.
- In the afternoon, the gates open at **2.50pm** and children are released at 3pm.
- Children must wear school uniform, including black shoes. Children must not wear Crocs. More information can be found on our website.
- Children must not wear jewellery other than small stud earrings. Children who wear other items of jewellery will be asked to remove them.
- Children should not bring personal items from home into school. Items can get lost or damaged and school staff cannot be responsible for looking after items or searching for missing items.
- Mobile phones must not be brought to school.
- Please make sure water (not juice) is in water bottles.

All staff in school are looking forward to a positive year and can't wait to get started with learning. Details about opportunities to meet your child's new teacher will be sent out in the next week.

Enjoy the bank holiday and see you on Tuesday!

Mrs Grant Head of School











